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Highlights and captivating stories from July

Dear BCTA Family,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus
Christ. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our
leaders, partners, and readers who journey with us in
our mission. Your support and dedication are deeply
appreciated. As we reflect on our collective efforts,
we are reminded of the profound wisdom found in
scripture regarding our purpose and duty. BCTA
strives to uphold the principle of "Fearing God" in
all that we do. When we chase after worldly pursuits
without God, we are unprepared for life's challenges
and blessings, like being without shelter in a storm.
The Teacher laments, “Absolutely futile! All these
things are futile!” (Ecclesiastes 12:8). This despair
reflects our own when we face life without God’s
guidance.

King Solomon, who experienced earthly
success, concluded, “Fear God and keep his
commandments, because this is the whole duty of
man” (Ecclesiastes 12:12). His wisdom offers us
preparation and purpose. Fearing God means
reverencing His power and name, not being scared
of Him. He is our all-powerful, loving Creator and
Savior.

In everything we do—our work, relationships,
and daily activities—we must remember to fear God
and keep His commandments. This is our true
purpose. By fearing God, we align ourselves with
His will, finding meaning and direction in every
aspect of our lives. Let us commit to fearing God,
for He is the foundation of our existence and the
essence of our mission.
Ecclesiastes 5:1-7; 12:1-14
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BMS World Update

The Baptist World Alliance (BWA) Annual
Gathering held in Lagos, Nigeria was
historic and memorable event for the whole
global Baptist community. It goes without
mention that the conference was another
expression of our faith’s diversity within
unity as 400 leaders from 64 countries
attended.

Dr. Elijah M. Brown has been reelected by
BWA General Council to serve as the ninth
General Secretary and CEO for another
five-year term. The fact that Dr. Brown
remains the youngest leader in history of
BWA attests to his exceptional leadership
and vision.

It is with extreme pleasure that we, The
Baptist Church Trust Association (BCTA)
in India, extend our most sincere
congratulations to Dr. Brown on this
outstanding accomplishment. We eagerly
anticipate his strategic and visionary
leadership which will no doubt lead and
inspire every Baptist family across the
globe.
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Turning Struggles into Success

i

Meenakshi (name changed), a widow and
single parent, faced immense mental and
financial stress before joining our low-
cost vocational training program.
Through BCTA, Vocational training
through GIVE, she learned to make floor
cleaner, specifically Phenyl. Today, she
supplies high-quality Phenyl to her local
neighborhood, and the demand for her
product is steadily growing. With a stable
source of income, Meenakshi’s journey
exemplifies BCTA’s mission to empower
individuals and bring sustenance to the
community. Her story is a
testament to the transformative impact of

success

our vocational training initiatives.

Event Photos From Projects

Photos from Engaging session from
World Baptist Conference, AMR

Workshop, Football Turf Inauguration,
Cyber Security Certificate Distribution
and others

Certificate Distribution to Next
Generation Cyber Guardians

We're thrilled to share a milestone in our

ongoing mission to enhance Cyber Awareness
and Security BCTA in collaboration with with
Global Institute of Vocational Excellence, and
NIIT Foundation, and Cisco International,
has proudly distributed certificates to our 12
Standard students at B M Gange Sr. Girls
School, Civil Lines.

These bright minds are now equipped with
crucial cybersecurity skills, ready to tackle the
digital challenges of tomorrow. A big shoutout
to our partners and participants for making
this possible and for championing the cause of
cyber safety in our community! Together,
we’re creating a safer digital world, one
student at a time.

BCTA Forging Partnership to
Combat AMR

A major student engagement program on
Antimicrobial Resistance (AMR) has been
launched by BCTA’s Public Health Division,
led by Dr. Sudhi Nath, partnering with ReAct
Asia  Pacific. A
Maharashtra for medical college students,
featuring Dr. Sudhi as the keynote speaker
and distinguished panelists,

recent workshop in

received an
overwhelmingly positive response from both
students and faculty. This initiative
demonstrates BCTA’s  dedication to
sensitizing future health practitioners about
AMR and its proactive commitment towards
addressing important public health issues
such as antimicrobial resistance through

collaborative initiatives.

Our FIFA Approved Football
Turf

BCTA is delighted to be partnering with the

Sudeva Football Club on the occasion of
launching a new FIFA certified football turf; it
reveals that we are serious about developing
sports in India. Our sincere thanks go to Mr.
Kailash Satyarthi, Nobel Peace laureate and his
wife for their presence and motivating our
upcoming sportsmen to “Dare to Dream Big.”
Special thanks to HINDALCO and Mr. Satish
Pai ( Managing Director, Hindalco) who have
been of great help. We were blessed our special
guests at the ceremony including Mr. Ashok
Solomon (CMD of Chintels India Ltd., Mr.
Himanshu Gupta(IAS, Secretary of CBSE) and
Mr.Ramesh Gupta (Senior Advocate) among
others for on this important day when the
artificial turf was officially launched in BCTA. As
they step onto this piece of land, our students’
dreams turn into reality because they can feel how
close they are towards becoming famous
footballers. Thank you as always for your
continued support and let’s look forward to a
future full of achievements and opportunities.

Neuro Lab Helping Students
Perform Better

A Neuro Lab has been established by BCTA and
Physio Karma Solutions to help students with
their memory retention, mental flexibility, focus,
and problem-solving abilities. Physio Karma is
an expert in using scientific methods to improve
cognitive function. Through the use of these
strategies, our kids' performance has significantly
increased. After only a few months of instruction,
academically challenging students have made
impressive progress. In order to bring out the
best in each of our students, we are still dedicated
to looking for cutting-edge partnerships and
technology. We are thrilled about the ongoing
good impact on our children' academic progress,
especially given the encouraging first findings.
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